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My point of view about the privatisation of the disability service of NSW is that is noy going to work out 
properly, it is going to be like going in reverse all the way this goverment has advanced in many years 
... More than 30 years of experience from all staff dedicated to improve to reach to the level we are 
will be down the drain to give to private sector the uncertain chance to do it better ? or a bit more 
economical ? Well known is that the private sector is only after their profit and only the profit, paying 
less to their employees to a level next to exploitation... They, the people with a disability, will then 
have unhappy carers that will only work the necessary to complete the hours and go home ... the 
commitment to go the extra mile would dissapear for ever... 


	Submission 44 Cover
	Submission 44

